Mechanical Contractors Phone: 207-645-9549

41 Masterman Road Fax: 207-645-4247
Jay, ME 04239 email: pti@megalink.net
Johnson & Jordan August 21, 2008

18 Mussey Road
Scarborough, ME 04074

ATTN: Tim Land
Project: Mercy Short Stay Hospital
RE: 30,000 Gallon Aboveground Fuel Oil Tank

Dear Tim:

This letter is to inform you that I had spoken to the Senior State Inspector Paul Moody of the
Oil & Sold Fuel Board, about the concerns of the size of the 30,000 gallon aboveground fuel oil tank.
He informed me that there were no concerns on his part about the size of the fuel oil tank and that he
has no issues with its installation and that he was ok with its installation per the design. I am
satisfied with his answer to my question of the sized of the tank and I have no concerns about the
installation and neither does he.

Please forward this letter to the owners as to our conversations.

If you have any other concerns, please do not hesitate to give me a call.

Sincerely,

B Ittt

Tony Couture
President

Precision Tanks, Inc.
41 Masterman Road
Jay, ME 04239
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